
19th July 2019 
 

Headteacher Awards 

Congratulations to the following 

children who were chosen by their 

teachers to receive a  

Headteacher award:  

Mollie B, Nicholas H, Wren class, 

Millie U, Keira F, Eva R and ‘The Cake 

Sale Team’ – Emma D, Aliya L, 

Imogen G-P, Josh T, Finn H & Finn P 

 

Olympic Values Trophy 

For respect, excellence and friendship 

in sport, our trophy winners are… 

Luca D, Nola W, Samuel J, Rennie F, 

Elliot F, Finley H & Jayden P 
 

House Points 

This half term’s competition is on. 

Which house name will be engraved on 

the trophy this year? 

? 

More photos available on our website! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
MELDRETH 

MESSAGES 
This is the final newsletter of the year and it has been 

another wonderfully busy year of ‘learning together for 

life’ at Meldreth Primary. It has been a privilege to watch as 

the children grasped each and every opportunity that came 

their way. Next week we will upload our video review of the 

year to our school website, please do look. The children 

have shared many wonderful memories made this year in 

assembly, some funny and some truly inspirational.  
 

We will be saying good luck to our Year 6 children next 

Wednesday as they leave us to continue the next part of 

their learning journey. Year 6 parents are invited to join 

them in their special leavers’ assembly at 9.15am. 

Congratulations to: Aliya , Alex, Alexander , Alfie  , 

Benjamin , Charlie, Daniel B, Daniel P, Ed , Eddie , Ella , 

Emma , Finn H, Finn P, Harvey , Imogen, James C, James 

S , Jayden , Josh ,Levi, Lily-Rose, Lola, Mason, Otto, 

Rhys, Toby, Trixie and Yunus.   
 

Thank you for all your support with the Year 6 enterprise 

project this week. On first glance, the children have raised 

approximately £570 in the past four days - more than 

enough for their hoodies and some for charity too. 
 

Good luck to children and families who are moving-on. We 

hope that you will take wonderful memories of your time at 

Meldreth Primary with you and we look forward to seeing 

everyone else on Wednesday 4th September for more 

fabulous learning memories. Thank you to Parents and 

Carers, our fabulous PTA team, dedicated volunteers, staff, 

governors and children. Our very best wishes to you all for a 

relaxing holiday. 
 

 If you would like to be more involved in our school 

community we are looking to recruit new governors in 

September. If you or your family would like to know more 

about governance or you are interested in joining the 

Governing Body, either as a full member or an associate 

member for a year, please contact our Chair of Governors 

Emma Tidby at: chair@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk. 

 

Congratulations to all our 

Y6 leavers this year 



19th July 2019 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Don’t forget to register for this year’s Summer Reading 

Challenge - ‘The Space Chase.’ Sign up at your local library, 

then read six library books of your choice to complete the 

Challenge. There are exclusive rewards to collect along the 

way, and it’s FREE to take part! 

This year children can track their reading progress and see 

recommended books on the new reading challenge website. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/  

 

Summer at the Museums  

Taking place in venues throughout Cambridgeshire, 

Summer at the Museums has organised hands-on activities, 

storytelling and drop-in events and museum trails to 

entertain your family.  

Visit https://museums.cam.ac.uk/summer-at-the-museums 

to find out more. 
 

Sports at School 

We are delighted to announce that Meldreth  

Primary School has been recognised as a  

School Games Gold standard school for  

the third year running. 

 

Thank you to all of the staff, children, parents and families 

for their continued commitment and enthusiasm in PE and 

Sport and well-done Miss Jackson for co-ordinating this all. 

 

MP Visit 

The children in our older classes watch the short daily BBC 

Newsround programme which presents children with the 

serious news issues of the day. Unsurprisingly, this 

frequently provokes some energised discussion and debate 

as children strive to make sense of the world they are 

growing up in.  
 

On Friday, Heidi Allen our South Cambs. MP, accompanied 

by a BBC film crew who were shadowing Heidi for a piece 

for the Look East local news programme. You may have 

seen our school on Sunday Politics East.  Almost every child 

had a question: Heidi handled all of these frankly, honestly 

and directly. Subjects for discussion included Brexit, leaving 

the Conservative party, climate change, women’s rights, 

homelessness and world affairs. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

July 
Weds 24th Y6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am 

Weds 24th Last Day of Term 
 

September 

Tues 3rd School Closed staff training 

Weds 4th First Day of Term 

Mon 30th – Y6 Bikeability 
 

October 

Weds 16th Flu vaccinations  
 

November 

Wednesday 13th School Photos 
 

December  

Friday 13th Widdershins Puppet 

theatre visit 

Tuesday 17th KS2 Carol Concert 

Fri 20th Last Day of Term 

 

Term dates are available here 

Attendance…year to date 95.2% (Target - 96%) This week 94% 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://museums.cam.ac.uk/summer-at-the-museums
http://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/website/term_dates/144562

